
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As we continue to embrace technology in our educational environment, we recognize the 

importance of preparing our students for responsible digital citizenship. 

In the coming weeks, we will be launching a series of lessons aimed at teaching students how to 

navigate the digital world safely, ethically, and respectfully. We believe that understanding these 

principles is crucial for their success in today's society. 

Our curriculum will cover: 

• Understanding online privacy and security 

• Recognizing digital footprints and their implications 

• Practicing respectful communication online 

• Identifying credible sources of information 

• Dealing with cyberbullying and reporting inappropriate behavior 

We encourage you to have open discussions with your children about their online activities and 

the importance of being responsible digital citizens. Together, we can foster a safe and positive 

digital environment for all students. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 


